
I year was in full swing by the first of Sep-
ere were many activities during the entire

_ ong these were nine football games and eight
hes.

~ ual yearbook signing assembly was held the
- ~ y of the month. In addition, the junior class

tedious task of raising money for the prom by
icles at a garage sale and having bake sales at

I games. Also, Mr. Stutts arrived in order to
seniors final high school pictures.

: ternber 9 two very interesting Native Ameri-
~;ed our school. They wore costumes, danced rit-

dances, and brought an actual tee pee. All of
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the students at R.W.A. were given the opportunity to un-
derstand some of the values, traditions, and customs of
the Indian culture.

Mr. Taylor and the 1994 Board Chairman, Mr. Mark
Mills, presided over the annual Corporation Meeting on
the second Monday in September. Furthermore, the stu-
dent leaders attended the S.C.I.S.A. Fall Convention at
the State House. At the end of the month, academically
outstanding students were honored at the Academic
Banquet. Last, the five-year-old kindergarten class was
entertained by a litter control skit hosted by the Fair-
field County Garden Club. As you can see, this was a
busy month academically as well as athletically.
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